

NSM Office <nsmoffice@cidari.co.uk>

CatNap Youtube Game

1 message

NSM Office <nsmoffice@cidari.co.uk>

15 November 2024 at 14:11

To: NSM Reception Parents <nsmreceptionparents@cidari.co.uk>, NSM Year 1 Parents <nsmyear1parents@cidari.co.uk>, NSM Year 2 Parents <nsmyear2parents@cidari.co.uk>

Dear parents,

I hope you are well, following on from the email I sent this morning regarding Fortnite, it has been brought to my attention by one of our parents that some of the infant children have been playing an online YouTube game called CatNap. Please see the below information taken from Google regarding this online game;

there is also a cartoon called Cat Nap that may not be appropriate for children. Some say that the content of the cartoon can be graphic and include images of harm, abduction, and foul language. Parents and carers are advised to be cautious of unmonitored viewing of the cartoon

Kind Regards Gabrielle Hacking School Administration Manager Tel: 01282 612191

St Mary's CE Primary School, Spenbrook Road, Newchurch in Pendle, Burnley Lancashire BB12 9JP https://stmarysnewchurch.co.uk/